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I believe that instead of getting rid of the low-income housing programs we should be 

seeing more support for those less fortunate. Let's not forget we're are all human and 

we need help. There are groups of people out there that want to take a part of 

helping others, many of us have dedicated our life's to the housing industry in one 

way or other. This is because we want to make a difference, and seeing the smile on 

those beautiful children, the gratitude and hope in the parents faces that see their 

new and habitable place they will live in, is the reason we continue to work in the 

housing industry. Let us continue to be humane, because once we lose that, what is 

our purpose here. 


